ROOM 303, CIVIC CENTER COMPLEX 1 N.W. MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. BLVD. EVANSVILLE, IN 47708-1833 (812) 435-5790 (812) 435-5791

March 14, 2017

Bruce Ungethiem, President Vanderburgh County Commissioners 1 NW MLK Jr. Blvd. Evansville, IN 47708

Dear Commissioner Ungethiem:

It's my understanding that the Director of Burdette Park has been terminated and that the County Commissioners intend to discuss an appointment for that position at the Commission meeting this afternoon.

Please remember that requests to fill vacancies must be approved by the County Council prior to offering employment and all salaries are established by the County Council's salary ordinance, and are subject to Council funding.

Sincerely,

James Raben, Finance Chairman

James Roben

Vanderburgh County Council